Common Council President 15th District Alderman

Willie L. Hines, Jr.
City of Milwaukee Common Council

April 13, 2011
To th¢ Honorable, the Common Council
of the City of Milwaukee
Dear Council Members:
The letter is to inform you that under the provisions of Common

Council File #101220. I am appointing the following individuals to the
Public Transportation Review Board:

Robert Bauman, 4™ District Alderman, who will serve as the chair.

Beth Nicols, Milwaukee Downtown Business Improvement District
#21, representing downtown business and transportation interests.

Peter N. Tsounis, Tsounis Corporation, representing taxicab services.
Abdulkadir Omar, Yellow Cab Co-op, representing taxicab services.
John Doherty, owner of Transit Express, representing shuttle services.

Sandra Kellner, Director of Scheduling and Planning, representing the
Milwaukee County Transit System.

Don Natzke, Milwaukee County Office for Persons with Disabilities,
representing the interests of handicapped passengers.
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These appointments will begin immediately and do not require

Common Council confirmation.

WILLIE L. I—IINES J
15™ Aldermanic Dlstrlct
Common Council President

Sihcerely,

WLH:dh

Cc:  Mayor Barrett
Ron Leonhardt, City Clerk

Alderman Bauman, Chair



